
A new Point of Light

From: Liz Trimnell (liztrimnell@aol.com) 
Sent: Sun 8/10/14 11:51 PM 
To: info@efikusa.org 

Dear ENA-USA Members and the Efik Community,

It is with a great sense of pride that I introduce to you the newest addition to ENA-USA family of 
Efik associations. Our newest point of light is the Efik Professionals of Houston, Texas. Our 
chapters are points of light shining together to bring to our people the services that up lift humanity. 
The leaders of the new association are: Mr. Tony Henshaw (Interim President), Dr. Veronica 
Archibong (Interim Treasurer), and Ms. Grace Mathews (Interim Secretary).

Please join me to congratulate and to welcome the Efik Professionals of Houston to our consortium.
God Bless

Chief (Dr.) Chris B. Effiong
President, 
The Efik National Association USA, Inc.




